
   

   

   

        

           
               

          

        
          

             
        

          

             
     

 

   

   

  

   

           

  

 

   

     

NORTH QUEENSFERRY COMMUNITY COUNCIL 

31st May 2024, by email 

Dear Dalgety Bay and Hillend Community Council, 

INFORMATION NOTICE OF INTENTION TO PUBLISH A LOCAL PLACE PLAN 

I am writing to you on behalf of North Queensferry Community Trust and North Queensferry 
Community Council to provide you with notice of our intention to submit a Local Place Plan 
to Fife Council under The Town and Country Planning (Scotland) Act 1997. 

North Queensferry Community Trust and North Queensferry Community Council inform you, 
as a Community Council which adjoins our proposed Local Place Plan area, of our intention 
to submit a Local Place Plan under s.4(1) of The Town and Country Planning (Local Place 
Plans) (Scotland) Regulations 2021. A copy of our proposed Local Place Plan is attached. 
Our Local Action Plan which forms part of the consultation is also attached. 

Any representations on the content of the Local Place Plan should be made by 28th June 
2024. They can either be emailed to: 

nq.community.trust@gmail.com 

or sent by post to 

North Queensferry Community Trust 

3 Carlingnose Point 

North Queensferry KY11 1ER 

Thank you for your time and I look forward to hearing from you in due course. 

Best regards, 

Jane Hesketh 

Company Secretary, North Queensferry Community Trust 

for North Queensferry Community Trust and North Queensferry Community Council 
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